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Date: June 4th, 2025
Dear Dr. Ward,

On behalf of the Officers and Board of Directors of the Washington Academy of General
Dentistry, it is my great honor and privilege to extend our heartfelt congratulations to you on
receiving your LLSR Award at the upcoming AGD Convocation in Montréal, Canada.

The AGD Fellowship, Mastership and LLSR awards are among the most prestigious distinctions
conferred upon general dentists. These honors are a testament to a dentist's unwavering
dedication to lifelong learning, exceptional patient care, and a steadfast commitment to
professional responsibility. By earning this significant milestone, you have joined the
distinguished ranks of 18,778 FAGD awardees, 3,906 MAGD awardees, and 525 LLSR recipients,
each of whom has exemplified the highest ideals of the Academy of General Dentistry and
promoted these values throughout our profession and the public sphere.

To honor this outstanding achievement, the Washington AGD Board would like to offer you a
discounted tuition rate of $5,000 for the upcoming 2025-2026 MasterTrack session. This is a
significant reduction in recognition of your commitment to continued professional
development. Please feel free to contact me directly to enroll in the program and take
advantage of this exclusive opportunity.

Once again, congratulations on receiving this prestigious award. Your achievement is both
inspiring and well-deserved.
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Valerie Bartol

Chief Executive Officer, Washington Academy of General Dentistry



